July 5, 2007

Office of the Electoral Distribution Commissioners
GPO Box F316
PERTH WA 6841

Dear Sir

SEAT OF MURRAY

I refer to the latest change of the Waroona District to be included in the seat of Murray.
The Waroona Branch of the Liberal Party of Western Australia requests that the seat of
Murray have its name changed. The Branch has considered a number of localities and
sees that geographical names or locality names would not be representative of the seat.

It is therefore our submission that the seat be changed to the seat of McNeil after the
honourable Neil McNeil. We have spoken to the McNeil family who are happy with this
request.

Should you have any further request please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely

STEVE CLEAVER
President, Waroona Branch Liberal Party of Western Australia

Waroona Branch, Liberal Party of Western Australia
¢/~ 10 Green Street
Waroona WA 6215



